
Dear master freshmen, 
 
I welcome you to Bonn and to our university. The first lectures will start on monday, April 3rd. That's 
why I want to invite you to a small orientation unit to show you the lecture halls and seminar rooms 
you need to know. We would meet at 10:00 am after our first seminar on Gerhard-Domagk-Straße 1 
in front of the lecture hall building on monday (April. 3). After that I invite you to join me for lunch in 
the canteen. There I can show you how to set up your card for the canteen (if you want to join please 
don't forget your student ID). At 3:15 pm the first lecture will start. 
 
If you have any questions you can write me an e-mail (s6famoel@uni-bonn.de) or  ask me in person.  
Another contact for questions etc. for you is the student council (fachschaft-chemie@uni-bonn.de), 
their office is room 0.101, Gerhard-Domagk-Straße 1, but I will show it to you, too. 
 
Furthermore I will invite you to our WhatsApp-Group "Master Freshmen Chemistry Begin SSe2023". 
You can just join with the following link:  
https://chat.whatsapp.com/C8F7Edg7Ljj0SYVQkdz4Av  
 
I am looking forward to see you all and I hope we have a good time. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Franziska Möller 
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